
 

 

February Class Update!                         
Grade 4 with Mr. Riley 

Happy Valentine’s Day!                

 

English language arts  
Students read through The Giraffe, The Pelly, and Me and 

finished some great projects.  

   

Science 
Students learned about animals and the importance of 

conservation 

 

Social studies 

Students learned a lot about nature in Canada. 

 

Math 

The class learned about angles and used their new knowledge of angles to create a new story 

based on their novel. 

 

For March, 

We’ll continue having fun creating great new presentations and doing projects. 

Hope you had a fun february! 


